

The Riegelsville Historical Society is preparing for the borough's 100th Year Birthday Celebration.

The Society is asking residents to search through their attics, closets and basements for any old photographs, postcards, yearbooks, magazines/newspaper articles, pamphlets, and stories about Riegelsville.

Donors will receive a Donation Receipt (tax deductible) and many heart-felt thanks from the Historical Society! If you prefer, with your permission, we can make a high-quality scan of the item, returning the original to you. The Society's mission is to preserve and commemorate our Borough of Riegelsville, it's residents, places and events for historical preservation and rememberance.

Please call our Historic Hotline (610-749-2353) or email us at OurRiegelsvillePast@gmail.com to make arrangements for delivering donations.

Photos and postcards from the collections of Ann Anderson, E. Lorraine Helwig, and Marge Sneckenburg

